
PTO Minutes 

February 4, 2022 

 

Attendees: Jeanine Leege, Abby Valentine, Jen Whaley, Christina Klinkhammer, Mary Kegley, 

Amy Gunderson, Lisa Jensen, Marla Nagal, Stephanie Homburg, Justina Plemon, Nicole 

Hamilton, Trisha Akey 

 

Prayer 

January minutes approved 

Financials and all aboard updates - Mary K. 

 

Old business: 

● Catholic schools week went well.  Each parish will get a different weekend to 

celebrate and the Zephynator will be at each parish.  

● Funset night was on February 2nd and we had the biggest turnout so far.  The 

evening went very well.   Funset was very accommodating and well staffed. 

New business:  

● Teacher conferences will be February 10th and 15th.  We will provide teacher 

meals for those days.  The meals will be catered in.  Meetings will be via zoom 

unless you would like an in person meeting, then you can contact the office. 

● Family event night will be at the Neenah Ice Rink on February 16th.  There will be 

a limited menu to keep the lines moving.  PTO will provide the hot cocoa.  Thank 

you to St. Gabe’s PTO and all the sponsors that made this event possible. 

● The spring concert will be February 24th.  Hoping to have Toms Dive In be open 

for families to get some treats before the concert. More details in the future.  

● The Book Fair will be February 28th thru March 4th.  We will have a day to dress 

as your favorite book character.  Donuts with dad and muffins with mom will be 

March 1st.  We also hope to get the New Zoo Mobile visit during that week to 

show the students some of the animals they have at the zoo. 

● Coffee and donuts after mass.  We are still in need of volunteers for this.  Link is in 

the newsletter.  We are to cover February 27th to April 24th. 

● Father/Daughter dance will be April 9th.  It will be at the middle school.  More 

details to follow. 

● Mother/Son bowling night will be sometime in April.  We need a coordinator for 

this. More details to come. 

● Zephyrfest is April 30th.  We are in need of volunteers.  If you would like to help 

please contact Amy Gunderson. 

 

Next meeting will be March 4th via Zoom or in the art room.  


